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Dear Partner, 

 

We regret to inform you that with reference to para 4.3 of our contract from 1st January 2024 
we are forced to increase our fee to HUF 1,22 + VAT/box/year. 

The general price rise which started last year – however at a less extent - continues this year too 
effects also our budget,  therefore we are forced to increase our company fee accordingly. 

We hope that you understand the necessity of the increase and accept the 5% rise of our fee. 

 

Budapest, 15. February 2024. 

 

                                                                                           Yours faithfully 

 

 

                                                                                           András Miklósi 

                                                                                         Managing Director 

 

 


